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Douglas Bohn, a partner in the Commercial LItigation practice group, was quoted in the December 14, 2015 issue
of Corporate Counsel on the use of mandatory arbitration agreements by the transportation company Uber. The
article can be found here: http://www.corpcounsel.com/id=1202744849663/Uber-Reworks-Driver-Agreements-
After-Legal-Loss. 
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